Hello, I'm social distancing
right now.

Please don't visit me if you have
any symptoms such as headache,

fever or cough.

Please also don't visit me if you
have travelled from outside the
[sland in the last 14 days.

[f any of these apply to you please
phone or message me instead.

Thank you for keeping me safe!

@ Cambrette

Care




